
Last Fall the California Fish and Game Commission unanimously voted to protect western 
burrowing owls throughout California as a “candidate” species under the California 
Endangered Species Act.
Burrowing owls statewide will be protected while the California Department of Fish and 
Wildlife conducts a full status review, which could last 12 to 18 months. The commission will 
then vote on whether to protect the burrowing owls as endangered or threatened under state 
law.


